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Budget  
 
This budget will be shared at the Board of Regents meeting in two weeks.  

o Over the last 5 years revenue has decreased. State support declined as did tuition revenue with a 
corresponding decline in student enrollment. See attachment for details. 

o The Board looks at the Key Metrics: how much revenue comes from the state and how much the state 
is spending per student.  

o Expenditures: there is a decline in student FTE. Our revenue key metrics show that our % Instruction 
Expenses will remain roughly the same as will the % instruction/academic support/student serves.  

o We budgeted for 3% enrollment decline. 
o Last year’s surplus went toward replacing aging server storage and parking lot improvements.  
o Professional development will continue in the next fiscal year; as an institution the budget is $25,000. 

 
One, Two, Free 
Governor Steve Bullock and the Commissioner of Higher Education Clay Christian announced One, Two, Free, a 
Dual Enrollment initiative that provides funding for the first two classes high school students take as Dual 



Enrollment students.  One, Two, Free will play an important role in helping high school students in Great Falls 
and across Montana start their college education, while removing much of the financial barrier of attendance. 

Administrative Program Review Update 
 
All responses will be reviewed with the goal of publishing a report by December. The group is looking at how this 
process can be improved in the future. 
 
Planning and CAC 
 
The accreditation visitors commended us on our budget, our structure and transparency. They noted we need to 
strengthen analysis; data points may not be tied back to the strategic plan.  
 

o The College Analysis Committee (CAC) was formed to work on the analysis piece, and will work with the 
Joint Directors to develop recommendations on strategic plan modifications. These will be presented to 
CPBAC in the next few months.  

o Dr. Pasek will spearhead the planning to tie student learning to core theme objectives.    
o Jeri Pullum will work to ensure the Accreditation Report is a living document. Email her with questions 

or suggestions. 
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